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Mail in voting is what guarantees accessible voting options for all or Oregons citizens. 

As someone with chronic illness/disability, mail in voting ensures that my right to vote 

is always going to be counted, on my good days or the bad. If mail in voting is taken 

away, it puts an extra barrier between voters like myself and our basic right to have 

our voices heard and counted in these critical elections. Please protect voting rights 

by keeping this option for our citizens! Threatening to take away voting accessibility is 

a direct threat to Democracy.  


